

Mr Russ Hunter request-739245-f4da290d@whatdotheyknow.com

Ivan Chardakov Information Access Team Information Management Services Bishopsgate Police Station 182 Bishopsgate London EC2M 4NP

foi@cityoflondon.pnn.police.uk

Direct line 020 7601 2287

Your ref: Our ref:

FOI2021/00369

23rd March 2021

Dear Mr Hunter,

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REF: FOI2021/00369

I write in connection with your request for information dated 23rd March in which you seek access to the information stated:

I would like to make a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act (2000). I would like to request information on the amount of reported dog thefts that you have received within the area of City of London.

Could I please receive the amount of reported dog thefts: Over the past 5 years, broken down by each year (2015 - 2020) Each year of thefts to be broken down by specific breed of dog

Please accept this letter as an acknowledgement of receipt of your request, which has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act). (FOIA)

DECISION

Pursuant to Section 1(1)(a) of the Freedom of Information Act, I can confirm that the City of London Police hold information pertaining to your request.

There was 1 reported incident of dog theft in the 2019. The breed of the dog was not recorded.

In keeping with the Freedom of Information Act, we assume that all information can be released to the public unless it is exempt. In line with normal practice we are therefore releasing the information which you requested, via the City of London Police website.

I hope that this information meets your requirements. I would like to assure you that we have provided you with all relevant information that the City of London Police holds.

The City of London Police is responsible for an extremely small part of London, comprising of the financial square mile in the centre of the City. The resident population is also extremely small, comprising of fewer than 9,000 individuals.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, or the decision which has been reached, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests must be submitted within two months of the date of this response and should be addressed to:

Freedom of Information Information Management Services Bishopsgate Police Station 182 Bishopsgate EC2M 4NP

E-mail: foi@city-of-london.pnn.police.uk

Please mark your complaint clearly and remember to quote the reference number in all correspondence. You have the right to ask the Information Commissioner (ICO) to investigate any aspect of your complaint. However, please note that the ICO is likely to expect internal complaints procedures to have been exhausted before beginning his investigation.

Yours sincerely,

Ivan Chardakov